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Submitter Comments:
As a citizen of Australia and voting member of the pubic, I do not agree with the continuation of the 
emergency powers being extended, changed or altered. This bill and these powers given to the CHO 
should not be continued, as I have not voted for this CHO, the CHO is not an elected member of 

 parliament who is accountable in their acƟons.If we were a democraƟc society, we the people 
have the power to determine health actions and accountability of those actions, independently of 

 an unelected health office. Further more, as outlined in the bill, there is no clear definiƟon of 
 reasonable situaƟons that this bill could be enacted. 
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